
Week Beginning 18th March 2019 

My week at Nursery 

Things I have been doing this week… 

We have been listening to the story of The Three Little Pigs and learning to say 

the repeated phrases. 

Learning about number 10. 

Learning about alliteration and objects beginning with ‘P.’ 
 

Other things I may have enjoyed are: 

Making paper puppets. 

Counting pigs. 

Using playdough to make a Little Pig. 

Colouring pictures from the story.  

Making collages of the straw, stick and brick house. 

Welcoming the New children. 
 

Stories and songs, we have taken part in this week… 

Reading different versions of the story of the Three Little Pigs. 

Singing the Jolly Phonics songs and learning letter sounds and actions. 
 

 

Thank you for supporting the Book Fair this year.  With your help we have 

raised £512.45 which we are able to spend on books from Scholastics for the 

school library and book corners – thank you all!  It was good to see the children 

supporting the Down Syndrome Awareness Day yesterday by wearing their odd 

socks. 
 

School Angel – Fundraising initiative 

If you shop with your favourite brands online through Orchard Vale’s School 

angel link the retailers will make a donation to the school.  Please see the poster 

on the attached sheet for details of which retailers take part in this initiative. 

 

Dates for your diary… 

Fri, 5th April – FoOV Family Bingo evening 

Fri, 5th – Last day of school before Easter 

Mon, 8th to Mon 22nd April – Easter holidays. 

Tues, 23rd April – Back to school after Easter 
 

 

Mrs Youll 

 

  



 


